REGISTRATION OF NEW PLAYERS FOR 2017
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Important information on the registration of players ready for season 2017:

In order to avoid a repeat of last year’s mad rush to get players registered to play in time for the first game  Clubs are urged to process all new and transferred player registrations now. This year we start with the League Fixtures on Saturday 22nd  April and perhaps that seems a long way away but cracking on with this now will take the pressure off later. Learn from experience .......!

Most Category 1 players simply need play-cricket, a registration form and a player release form.

All existing players, including Category 3 (Exempt) , of course remain registered but all Category 3 (Not Exempt) players i.e. players that have not been resident in the UK for more than 18 months as set out in the regulations must be registered again from scratch.

All new and transferred players MUST be placed on play-cricket by their clubs by 1.00pm by Wednesday 19th April and all the other required paperwork sent to Rob Durand 
rob.durand@btinternet.com   07803 722 171 by that time/date. 

Any player not on the play-cricket system will not be eligible to play irrespective of paperwork submitted. There will be no exceptions.
 
The 2017 Registration Regulations in full may be found here:    
http://www.lpoolcomp.co.uk/uploaded_files/documents/Master_Doc_17_-_Player_Registration_2017_-_Handbook.doc 
and any documents needed may be found via 
http://www.lpoolcomp.co.uk/admin_docs.php?id=10

If too many new registrations arrive at the last moment some players will probably not be able to play in the first game, as registrations will be treated in strict chronological order.

All enquiries to 
Rob Durand 
Registration Secretary 
rob.durand@btinternet.com   
07803 722 171 
 

